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Class Awards 

 

Well Done Callum for your Achievement Award 
and to Thomas for your Courage Award.  

 

Covid and Isolating 

From Monday 17th if your child tests positive of a Lateral Flow Test, please isolate for 5 full days following the 
negative test and perform LFTs on days 5 and 6 (these MUST have a negative result)  before sending back to 

school on day 6.   Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Achievement Awards this week for Scarlet, 
Bonnie and Nathaniel, and Courage Awards for 
Henry, Charlie and Boe. Well Done Everyone. 

 

Courage is… 

Carrying on when things are difficult 

Overcoming fear 

Understanding and facing a challenge 

Risking being out of your comfort zone 

Always believing in God’s promises 

Going for a goal 

Empowered by encouragement 

 



  

 

 

  Diary Dates   

Tuesdays after school – PH Sports Multi Sports Club 

Thursdays  - Y5 Ukulele lessons up to Half Term (Y6 after) 

Fridays after school – Friday Football (Y1-Y6) 

Saturday 22nd January  - Community Tree Planting Day organised by EH Environment group - families welcome 

Wednesday 26th January – 9am PTA/Preschool reusable clothing collection 

Monday 21st to Friday 25th February – Half Term 

Tuesday 1st March – Pancake Race 10am 

Thursday 3rd March – World Book Day 

  

 

VILLAGE PANCAKE RACE  

1st MARCH 

Please start your training early for the Village 
Pancake Race which will be held at 10am on 

Shrove Tuesday at Whitecross Road. 

Bring your own frying pan and pancake and 
help raise money for the Play Area 

 

 

The Grimm Sisters 

You know the Brothers Grimm? The famous 
storytellers…or story stealers more like! Their 
sisters were the true brains behind the books, 
but thanks to a treacherous father, a nasty 
curse and a great big dollop of bad luck, 
you’ve probably never heard of them.  

The Grimm Sisters are here to set the record 
straight. Join them on the journey as they tell 
their twisted tales with a marvellous mix of 
live music, singing & comedy. Dive headfirst 
into their weird world of poisonous parents, 
courageous quests & a magical frog called 
Jeremy (Jeremy is not to be trusted). 

 

 

 

INVITATION!   Community Woodland  

Get-together 

Saturday 22 January at 10.30 – 11.30am at East 
Harptree Playing Field 

No tools or experience is needed.  Just bring warm 
clothes, sturdy footwear and old water-resistant 
gloves. A small trowel would also be useful. If you 
have any spare small clean yoghurt pots that would 
be helpful too – we’ll use these to put on the top of 
the planting canes to help protect young eyes while 
the work is being done. 

Please ensure that all children who attend this event 
are appropriately supervised. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Wednesday 26th January 

9am PTA bag drop by Church - The School and Pre 
School are collecting pre-worn clothes, shoes and 
bags to raise money. 

Vicki Walker (Harry and Charlie’s mum) will be 
parked by the church to collect any donations. 

If you cannot make this time and would like to do it 
earlier in the week or have a large quantity of items 
please contact Claire Melton (Rory and Arlo’s mum) 
who has kindly offered to act as a drop off point on 
Smithams Hill, East Harptree. 

Please note, old school uniform is not accepted but 
Poppy Brake (Theo’s mum) is happy to have this any 
time. 

 


